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I11INOIS STATE

UNIVERSITY
inots’ first public universtsy,

Date: Monday, December 10, 2018

To: Susan Kalter, Chairperson, Academic Senate

From: Jean Standard, Chairperson, University Curriculum Committee
Robert Quinlan, Chairperson, Graduate Curriculum Committee

RE: Executive Summary for the following new program proposal:
Graduate

New Special Education Sequence — master of Science in Special Education

New Special Education Sequence — Master of Science in Special Education
https://registrar.illinoisstate.edu/curriculumforms/GradNewProgramView.aspx?ID=67
Rationale provided with proposal: We want to offer students two options for sequences leading to the M.S. in
Special Education. Currently, in the graduate catalog, there are no sequences offered. Therefore, this proposal
takes the current M.S. program as is and makes it into a sequence. Another proposed sequence entitled
Interdisciplinary Early Intervention Sensory Disabilities will provide students with another sequence of study to get
the M.S. degree (please see other new sequence proposal submitted).




